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Project Progress

All Creatures Veterinary Hospital
Seaton Construction Group has been busy putting the final touches on our 4,500 square
foot remodel project at All Creatures Veterinary Hospital. The end of the project required
a great deal of coordination with subcontractors and the Owner, as there were many
owner furnished items that came over from their existing building. This includes
equipment such as exam lift tables, surgery lights, dental lift tables, and many other
veterinarian specific equipment items. We would like to say a special thank you to All
Creatures Veterinary Hospital, Occidental Management, and all of our subcontractors for
persevering through the complications caused by COVID-19. 
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BNSF Barstow
John Ramey, Brandon Seiwert, and Ian
Gaudin have been working at the BNSF
facility in Barstow California to install
high bay lighting and egress lighting in
two separate buildings. This work
started in late July and has a completion
date of October 24th. This job will be
completed a month early due to good
planning by the guys on site. The last
portion of this job will be to replace the
services in both of the buildings that we
have been working in. We will be
installing a 600 amp service in the Car
shop building, and we will be installing a
1200 amp service in the locomotive
maintenance building. Each of these
service swaps will be completed over
the next week. Thanks to BNSF for
working with us to minimize down time
for them, but allow us to get our work
done in a busy facility.

Kiewit Project Award
Decker Electric was the Subcontractor of the Month with an impressive 9,800 hours

worked. There were no safety incidents or quality issues. A job well done by Kyle



Kennedy, Tobias Ratigan, Sterling Kemp, Armoni Coppins and Nick England!

Over 30 employees and friends of Decker
Electric took time out of their day to donate
blood at our bi-annual blood drive on
September 30th. The American Red Cross
brought their mobile donating bus to the
front parking lot of Decker Electric and
efficiently moved our donors through the
whole process of filling out the Rapid Pass,
Pre donation testing, and the actual
donations. Thanks to all that donated this
go around! Also, thanks to the American



Red Cross for doing COVID-19 antibody
testing on everyone who donated!
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